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PAUL D. WELLSTONE
MINNESOTA

MinnesoTa Toul Fres NUMBER:

e Anited States Senate

WASHINGTON, DC 20510-2303

December 13, 1999

Mr. John Moseman
Director of Congressional Affairs
Central Intelligence Agency

Washington, DC 20505

Dear Mr. Moseman:

Guatemala. A copy of that letter is enclosed.

@oo02/004

COMMITTEES:

LABOR AND HUMAN RESOURCES
SMALL BUSINESS
INDIAN AFFAIRS
VETERANS' AFFAIRS

FOREIGN RELATIONS

I wrote to you in August about the problem that my constituent,
- & is having with his attempt to declassify all U.S.
government records pertaining to Sister Dianna Ortiz’s ordeal in

I have not yet heard from you, and_is understandably ...

anxious to receive a response. If you need additional

information or time in order to make a decision, please contact

my staff member Ryan Schlief. -
I look forward to hearing from you.

<

Sincerely,

Q.H\I\JMAM
Paul David Wellstone
United States Senator
PDW:rs:33J

Enclosure

cc: Ambassador Donald Planty, U.S. Embassy, Guatemala
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